MEMORANDUM
To: Dr. Paul Trampe, Salem District Supervisor S
From: Ronnie Hilldrup, Salem District BZA Member f",)jm’m"& W.J‘Lé/d@f)f
Date: July 11, 2019 “

Subject: Re-appointment to the Board of Zoning Appeals

Dr. Trampe, it has been my pleasure to serve as the Salem District representative for
the Board of Zoning Appeals for many years, under former Supervisors Jim Smith and
Gary Jackson. My term expired on May 31, 2019. | would request your consideration
for my re-appointment to the BZA for another term.

During my tenure with the BZA, | have attended and completed the BZA certification
course conducted by Dr. Michael Chandler of Virginia Tech, (retired), which is a
requirement for new members of the BZA.

| have been a resident of Spotsylvania County my entire life. | grew up on family
property that is now part of the Salem Fields subdivision development. | feel | bring a
great deal of knowledge concerning the County itself, as well as knowledge of the
Zoning Ordinances, both past and present.

It would be my pleasure to continue serving as your representative on the Board of
Zoning Appeals.

If you would like to speak with me concerning the re-appointment, please feel free to
call me at any time. My home phone number is 540-786-8861.



